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The	feed-in	tariff	should	be	a	fair	market	value	for	the	electricity	we	provide	to	
electricity	companies,	given	that	is	then	sold	off	to	consumers	with	a	25%	
surcharge.	Solar	owners	like	myself	signed	on	years	ago	with	the	intention	of	
creating	a	pool	of	renewable	energy	for	ourselves	and	our	neighbours.	It's	time	
electricity	providers	get	on	board	with	this	program.	
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